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A legal alert drafted by Ed Foulke on January 13, 2014, was published on the EHS Safety News

America website.

Going into 2014, OSHA is continuing its focus of inspecting and, when alleged violations found, citing

employers under its recordkeeping standard. Proper recordkeeping has become more critical to

employers since OSHA recently issued a proposed rule to publish, in certain cases, the injury and

illness data provided by employers.

Read the full alert.
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